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UALU 354 Federal 

Credit Union 

Office Closings: 

Friday, June 28th- close at 1pm for end 
           of quarter close out 

Thursday, July 4th – Independence Day 
 

A Reminder to Members of Local 354 on 
Dues Check Off… 

Quarterly dues will be deducted from 
your account this month. If you are 
uncertain if the balance of your account is 
sufficient to pay your dues, please call the 
Credit Union and we will be glad to assist 
you.  
 

If you plan to withdraw more 

than $500.00 in cash from your 

account, please notify the Credit 

Union at least one day in 

advance so that we can be sure 

to have the funds available for 

you.  
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Just a reminder to our members to 

be aware of whom you have 

assigned as beneficiary and/ or joint 

owner of your account. If you are 

uncertain who you have assigned 

as your beneficiary and/ or joint 

owner or if you wish to change 

either, please call the Credit Union 

at 724-925-9354. We will send you a 

new account card to fill out to 

change your account information. 
 

To our members with debit cards 

We would like to ask you that when you use your 

card, please select “credit” as your payment 

choice when available. If you choose “debit”, 

your Credit Union incurs fees associated with 

the transaction. If there is a significant 

increase in fees, it may become necessary to 

pass these fees on to the member. Thanks for 

your help! 
 

When sending in checks for payment  

or deposit to the Credit Union, please  

do not use red or purple ink when writing the 

check. The check scanner we use to process all 

checks received in the office does not read red 

or purple ink. Please be sure to use blue or 

black ink only. Thank you. 
 


